

Middle School Sibling Pick Up Permission 2025-2026

Dear Parent or Guardian:

To organize Curb Smart release in middle school more effectively and safely, it is important that we have a list of students who are allowed to be picked up by their older siblings after school. If you have a middle schooler that will be picked up after school by their high school sibling, please fill this document out so that our records are complete. No middle school student will be dismissed to their older sibling at the end of the day without this permission slip signed by the parent.

Please sign below if you agree:

- I am aware that if my middle schooler is identified as a "Sibling Pickup", they will be dismissed from school via Curb Smart to walk over to the high school.
- My student has <u>an agreed upon location</u> to meet their older sibling upon dismissal. This location will be outside the high school building. They will not be allowed inside the building.
- My student understands that they are to go directly to the high school to a designated place
 to meet with the older sibling for carline, etc. and that they are not permitted to wander
 around campus after dismissal and that they will go **straight** to the high school in a timely
 manner.
- If my child is on campus after 4:00 pm, they will be required to attend Athenaeum, a fee will be assigned, and I will be called to pick them up from school.
- I am aware that if my middle school student has an afternoon pick up change, that the school must be made aware in writing via email about the specific change before noon on the day of. Any changes after noon, may or may not take effect. Emails go to rishana.roane@greatheartstxschools.org.

By signing, you understand the following:

- This document will remain in place during the 2025-26 school year unless notified in writing.
- If my child does not abide by the rules of this form, Great Hearts Irving may rescind this permission.

Parent/Guardian Name	Parent Signature	Date
 Student Name	 Student Signature	 Date

Any questions, contact Director of Campus Operations mary.connor@greatheartstxschools.org